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 Caroline Nupen OBJ2014/6199/T 17/10/2014  13:35:00 This the 2nd application for this tree to be felled. It has been the new owner's intention from the start 

because they want to build an extension out into the garden.

After the 1st refusal by Camden Council, they have now commissioned a report which says that the tree 

is diseased. My Hornbeam tree stands next to the one in question and it has a slight fungal growth, 

which I understand is common to Hornbeam trees.  However, both trees are in excellent health, as will 

be verified by inspecting them and should be there for decades to come.  Please have a good look at 

this tree and evaluate what it means to the area and the people who live in it.  It is not worth losing this 

tree just so that someone can build an extension.

I am getting my own opinion from a tree expert about the health of the tree and I have been in contact 

with the local press.

Too many trees have been felled in this road and we lost 2 last year in the storm.  Trees are so valuable 

to residents, especially in London, and they make such a  difference to the feel of where they live.

I strongly object to the felling of this tree.

I do think it needs severe pruning, which has not been carried out properly for the 8 years I have been 

living next to it.
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